

## JEWISH CONGREGATION OF NEW PALTZ

## Congregation Ahavath Achim

בקש שלום ורדפהו - "Seek peace and pursue it."

June 2025

Hello Hebrew School Families!

We are excited to welcome you back for the upcoming 2025-2026 Hebrew School year! Rabbi Adam will continue to teach the older classes while Cantor Devorah and Elizabeth Hyman will be teaching the younger classes.

We are a volunteer run school and depend on the support of every family to make Hebrew School a success. We ask that each family volunteer for at least 2 events per school year which equate to approximately 5-6 volunteer hours. This will entail signing up to help organize, set up before, clean up after events/festivities or chaperone a service. We will have a parent sign up in the fall after our parent meeting.

As a reminder, it is also very important that your child attends family services as this is a vital extension of their religious education. This allows your child to improve their Hebrew, knowledge of the prayers, and feel more comfortable on the bima in preparation for their B'ney Mitzvah. I ask you to please take an active part in making service attendance a priority by bringing them to services.

Our goal is to complete Hebrew School registration as early as possible for the best possible start to the new school year. Please help us by returning your completed membership and registration forms as soon as possible. Register by July 15th to receive a \$25 early bird discount!

Please reach out to me with any questions at scarpatifamily@gmail.com.

I hope you have a wonderful summer, and we look forward to seeing you in the new year!

Jamie Scarpati JCNP Hebrew School Committee Chairperson